
 

 

                                                             22 May 2024 
 

Notice of Renovation and Temporary Closure of 
Fubon Bank Tsim Sha Tsui Branch (G/F only)
 
To enhance customer experience, please be informed that the G/F of our Tsim Sha 
Tsui Branch (Address: Grand Right Centre, 10-10A Cameron Road) will be temporarily 
closed for renovation from 2 September 2024 to 10 November 2024 and will be re-
opened on 11 November 2024.   The Wealth Management Centre and SME Banking 
Services Centre on 1/F of Tsim Sha Tsui Branch will remain open during the above-
mentioned period.   
 
During the period of temporary service suspension on the G/F of Tsim Sha Tsui Branch, 
the Branch will not be able to provide general banking and automated banking services 
(such as cash transaction services).  Customers may access our banking services via 
“Fubon+” Mobile Banking App, “FB Invest+” Securities Trading Mobile App, or log on 
to our Internet Banking via the Bank’s website “www.fubonbank.com.hk”, or visit the 
following nearby Fubon Bank branches or other branches for banking services: 
 

Branch Address 
Mong Kok Branch G/F, President Commercial Centre, 602 Nathan Road 

Hung Hom Branch Shop A3, G/F, 13 Tak Man Street, Wong Po Sun Tsuen 

Central Main Branch Fubon Bank Building, 38 Des Voeux Road, Central 

 
For enquiries, please call Fubon Bank Integrated Customer Service Hotline at 
2566 8181 (Press 3 after language selection) during office hours*. 
 
 
# Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Saturday: 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. (except public holidays) 


